4) 204 Harrell Street, Cleburne, Texas
Comm. Howell, seconded by Comm. Bailey, made a motion to
authorize Commissioner Larry Woolley, Precinct #3, and Bill Moore, County Attorney to seek
out more information and bring their findings back to Commissioners Court on the following
properties: 204 Harrell Street, Cleburne, Texas (which the Court believes to be listed incorrectly
and the correct address should be 201 Harrell Street, Cleburne, Texas); 205 Harrell Street,
Cleburne, Texas; 205 S. Buffalo Street, Cleburne, Texas; and 207 S. Buffalo Street, Cleburne,
Texas.
All voted aye; motion carried.
(5 205 S. Buffalo Street, Cleburne, Texas
(6) 207 S. Buffalo Street, Cleburne, Texas
N 205 Harrell Street, Cleburne, Texas
Commissioner Rick Bailey said he sends out well wishes and his heartfelt prayers to Troy
Fuller with the Johnson County Sheriff’s Department.
There being no further business before the Court concerning this agenda, Commissioners

Court adjourned at 3:26 P.M.
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